
Help fill out the branches of the oak tree by stopping by and make a
donation to score a sport cutout or butterfly for either $5 or $10
(depending on size). Then personalize it, and we’ll place it on the tree. 

All proceeds will benefit the Auxiliary's $3.1 million pledge to support
The Valley Hospital Pediatric Emergency Department and Valley
Home Care’s Butterflies program, a pediatric in-home palliative and
hospice care program.

Each donation will enter you into a chance for a drawing on May 3
where one non-member can win a three-month LifeStyles
membership, and one member can win $100 in LifeStyles Bucks. 

Mahwah Auxiliary branch members will be selling tickets in the lobby
of The Valley Center for Health and Wellness Monday through Friday
from 7 to 11 a.m. and 5 to 7 p.m. They will also be there on Saturday
from 7:30 to 10:30 a.m.

Every dollar counts. Adding to this beautiful tree through your
donations will help make a difference in a child’s life!
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The Mahwah Branch 
of The Valley Hospital Auxiliary Presents

SPRING INTO FITNESS TREE

The Valley Center for Health and Wellness 
1400 MacArthur Blvd., Mahwah

Monday, April 28 - Saturday, May 3

In support of The Valley Hospital Pediatric Emergency Department
and Valley Home Care’s Butterflies Program


